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Dear Premier 

The Quorn Hospital and Health Services Health Advisory Council (HAC) received your 

correspondence dated 8 July 2014 with regard to the reform of South Australian government boards 

and committees. 

The Quorn HAC is an active group of community members who provide information and feedback to 

the health service to assist in ensuring that local health services are appropriate, responsive and 

meet the needs of our local community. We give our time voluntarily and are committed to making a 

difference in our community 

We meet regularly with other HACs in our region and discuss regional issues and issues of common 

interest however it is important to note that the communities in region are diverse with local issues 

that can only be addressed through our local health service. 

All local HACs are committed to ensuring local health services respond to local needs and it is 

important to us that our involvement is valued and so that we can continue to approach our local 

community with confidence and ensure issues are appropriately raised and heard on their behalf. 

Yours sincerely 

96/11,4—eUrvn 

Ian Rodgers 

Presiding Member 

Quorn Hospital and Health Services Health Advisory Council 

Hospital Road 

Quorn SA 5433 
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Hon Jay Weather'II MP 

Premier of South Australia 

Mr Ian Rodgers 
Presiding Member 
Quorn Hospital and Health Services Health Advisory Council 
Hospital Road 
QUORN SA 5433 

Dear Mr Rodgers 

Thank you for your letter of 7 August 2014 to the Premier of South Australia, 
the Hon Jay Weatherill MP, about the Boards and Committees reform. 

You letter has been sent to the Minister for Health, the Hon Jack Snelling MP, as 
he has been asked to provide advice to Cabinet on the future of your committee. 

Should you have any queries about your letter, please contact the Minister's office 
on telephone 8463 6270. 

Yours sincerely 

Premier's Correspondence Unit 
Office of the Premier 

20 August 2014 

cc: Office of the Hon Jack Snelling MP, Minister for Health 
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